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The City of St. Pete Beach has a vacancy on the City Commission all District seats (Districts 1 –
4).  As provided by the City Charter, the City Commission shall appoint a successor as Interim
Commissioner for each district.

At their December 18, 2023, Special Meeting, the Commission approved the process to fill the
vacancy as follows:

Interested candidates must meet the following qualifications:

1. Shall be a full-time resident of the City of St. Pete Beach District for a period of one (1) year
before November 17, 2023; and

2. Shall be a qualified voter of Pinellas County; and

3. Shall be qualified under the Constitution and laws of the State of Florida to hold the office to
which he or she desires to be nominated or elected.

Interested candidates must:

1. Submit a letter of interest; and

2. Submit a resume (or Curriculum vitae); and

The City Commission intends to interview candidates in the Commission Chambers at special
meetings scheduled for December 21, 2023, 7:30 a.m., December 26, 2023, 2:00 p.m., December
27, 2023, 7:30 a.m., December 28, 2023, 7:30 a.m. and December 29, 2023, 7:30 a.m.  

If interested, please provide the documents listed above by

5:00 p.m. on December 20, 2023:

EXHIBIT A
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            Amber LaRowe, City Clerk

            City of St. Pete Beach

            155 Corey Avenue

            St. Pete Beach, FL  33706

            727.363.9220

            cityclerk@stpetebeach.org

 

Submissions can be submitted in person, electronically, or by mail. All submissions must be
RECEIVED by the deadline. No consideration will be given to applicants who submit documents
after the deadline.

* * * * * * *

This complimentary message is being sent to opt-in subscribers who might be interested in its
content. If you do not wish to continue receiving these messages, please accept our apologies,
and unsubscribe by visiting our website at:

http://stpetebeach.org/List.aspx?Mode=Manage&Email=alarowe@stpetebeach.org

Please note, we will not sell or give your e-mail address to any organization without your explicit
permission.
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